
Bilateral consultations between Foreign Ministers of Serbia and Russia
Thursday, 15 August 2013.

Bilateral consultations between the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia and the
Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Russian Federation were held in Moscow, on 15 August 2013.
The delegation of the Serbian Ministry of Foreign Affairs was headed by Ambassador Roksanda
Nincic, Assistant Minister and Head of the Department for Multilateral Cooperation, and the
Russian delegation was led by Ivan Soltanovski, Director of the Department of Pan-European
Cooperation in the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Russian Federation.   The two delegations
discussed numerous current issues regarding the work of the OSCE and the Council of Europe.
On that occasion, the Russian side was introduced to the priorities and objectives related to the
work plan during the Serbian OSCE chairmanship-in-office. After the meeting, both sides
assessed their cooperation as a very good, confident that it would be continued in the future, as
well.
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